Sally Roberts

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Hi Matthew,

Beverley Sherrid <bsherrid@optonline.net>
Thursday, August 29, 2019 2:45 PM
Matthew Gansert

Gail Koller

Re: Resident Requesting Tree Plantings

| spoke to her. She had several requests.

We'll talk about the Mamaroneck Ave trees at the next Tree Comm meeting.

She is also concerned about the condition of a pine tree in the ROW that was rather brutally pruned by Con Ed and
would like to have it evaluated by the Village before the winter storms. Would it be possible to have Frank Buddingh
look at it, please? Her address is 1533 Raleigh Road.

Thanks!
Beverley

On Aug 29, 2019, at 1:21 PM, Matthew Gansert <mgansert@vomny.org> wrote:

Good Afternoon,
We received a call earlier from a resident requesting a tree planting, and Jerry asked me to

forward it over to you. The woman’s name is Sputi, and her contact number is 914-282-5186. She was
not specific about the location(s) she was referring to, but she did mention Mamaroneck Avenue. If you
have any questions or need anything else, please let me know.

Have a nice day,
Matthew J Gansert
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Matthew J Gansert

Office Assistant — Manager’s Office
Village of Mamaroneck

123 Mamaroneck Avenue
Mamaroneck, NY 10543

Phone 914-777-7703
Fax 914-777-7760
E-mail mgansert@vomny.org
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